
Charlotte Douglas International Airport
PART 150 STUDY UPDATE

COMMENT FORM
The City of Charlotte is currently updating the Part 
150 Noise Compatibility Study for the Charlotte 
Douglas International Airport (CLT). As part of 
the Part 150 process, the City of Charlotte is 
committed to a complete, open, and effective 
public participation process.  

Please clearly print your contact information and 
your comment in the space provided. Please either 
drop this form off tonight in a comment box or mail 
this form to the contact and address provided on 
the back of the form, postmarked by Oct. 4, 2024. 

You can also submit your comments via email  
at CLTPart150@landrumbrown.com.

Before including your name, address, telephone 
number, email or other personal identifying 
information in your comment, be advised that 
your entire comment — including your personal 
identifying information — may be made publicly 
available at any time. While you can ask us in 
your comment to withhold from public review 
your personal identifying information, we cannot 
guarantee that we will be able to do so.

CONTACT INFORMATION (OPTIONAL) 
   

  

  

  

  

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE ADDED TO THE CLT PART 150 
STUDY UPDATE DISTRIBUTION LIST?

        YES			   NO 

ADDITIONAL PAGE INCLUDED?

        YES			   NO 

NAME/AFFILIATION

ADDRESS

CITY

STATE ZIP CODE

EMAIL

DATE OF PUBLIC MEETING/HEARING ATTENDED



Gaby Elizondo 
Landrum & Brown
4445 Lake Forest Drive, Suite 700 
Cincinnati, OH 45242 


